
Yarra City Council invites your thoughts on how to 
improve your neighbourhood streets and the safety  
of pedestrians and cyclists. 

Visit www.yoursayyarra.com.au/improving-abbotsford 
to find out more and have your say.

Taking it to the streets – Abbotsford. 
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We’re looking at ways to improve your local 
streets and create better spaces for the 
community. 

This is known as a Local Area Place Making 
Study. 

Let’s reduce vehicle speeds and traffic.  
Let’s tackle road safety issues. Let’s make 
it safer and easier to walk and cycle. Let’s 
plant more trees and activate your streets.

Your feedback is important. What would 
you like to see in your neighbourhood?

Let us know by Friday, 24 November 2017.

HAVE YOUR SAY

In person 
Drop by to share your ideas and meet the project team  
Thursday, 2 November from 4pm – 6pm  
The Park Hotel, 191 Nicholson Street (corner Vere Street) 
Abbotsford

Online 
www.yoursayyarra.com.au/improving-abbotsford 

Phone 
Ted Teo, Transport Engineer, 9205 5555 

Email 
info@yarracity.vic.gov.au


